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 AAU organizes a scientific visit to attend a workshop about MIS in
the Emirates Palace 

 

Al Ain University of Science and Technology -Abu Dhabi Campus- organized a scientific visit to
the Emirates Palace for the students of MIS in the MBA program, in collaboration with the
Emirates Palace to attend a workshop about the MIS system followed in the Emirates Palace,
presented by Mr. Mehmet Akdeniz –Manager of Information Director, in coordinating with Dr.
Ahmad Ghandour from the College of Business Administration.

The main objective behind the visit was to enhance the students’ practical stimulation and to let
them have an overview on the activities related to information systems carried out by the
Emirates Palace, enhance their skills and prepare them to the labor market, where  Al Ain



University of Science and Technology seeks to provide everything that would contribute
positively in the educational process for students, in addition to its permanent interest in
consolidating relations with external institutions and enhance the communication.

On behalf of Al Ain University of Science and Technology, Dr. Ahmad Ghandour provided
special thanks for the Emirates Palace for the warm welcoming  and for the provided information
to the students, which would provide them with a valuable scientific Achievements and hoping
that such visits be repeated in the coming years.
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